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From: Kimball, Bob [mailto:bobk@amazon.com]
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 1:21 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT Program
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Dear Supreme Court Justices,

Please do not end the Limited License Legal Technician program. The poor and underrepresented citizens of
Washington need more - not less - access to our legal system. It is incumbent on this Court and the rest of the
Washington legal community to make LLLT work for the people. Equal and affordable access to the legal system is

a fundamental part of being living in a just society.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bob Kimball
Vice President & Associate General Counsel.

Please excuse the typos -- sent from mobile phone.
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